
For Further Information SOCIAL EVENTS
Our monthly meetings Are held at the BCTF 
Building at 7:30 p.m. on the second 
Wednesday of each month. It is a good 
idea to phone the GALE B.C. information 
line at 688-WEST Ext. 2004 ahead of time 
or check the newsletter to confirm the 
time, date and location.

Membership in GALE-BC is $ 10.00 per 
year. With this membership you will 
receive a monthly newsletter that will keep 
you informed about topics relating to 
lesbian and gay educators.

If you would like to join our organization, 
please fill out  this form and mail  
to:

GALE-BC
P.O. Box 93678 
Nelson Park P.O. 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6E 4L7

Name

Address

City/Provlnce

Postal Code

Telephone Number

If you would like to Join GALE-BC please check 
where appropriate:

 I would like my name put on the contact list 
that Is open to other members of GALE-BC

□ I would like to receive the newsletter but I do 
not want my name on the membership list 
available to other members.

 I am Interested in social events

 I am interested in monthly meetings.

Although we (GALE-BC) advocate 
positive social change in 
educational settings, we are also 
concerned with providing 
opportunities to meet our colleagues 
in relaxed and non-threatening 
settings.

Aside from our monthly meetings, 
we periodically organize a variety of 
social events such as:

• pot-luck dinners
• wine and cheese parties
• theatre evenings
• dessert nights

We feel it is important for lesbian 
and gay educators to meet one 
another. Social events provide 
opportunities for us to share 
common experiences, frustrations, 
concerns and successes in our 
professional lives with our 
colleagues.

All gay and lesbian educators and 
their friends are welcome.

EDUCATION=UNDERSTANDING

GALE QIS
COMMITTED TO 
ACCEPTANCE 
AND
UNDERSTANDING
THROUGH 
QUALITY 
EDUCATION


